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To Commissioner Sykes and Commissioners,

I object to the Hills of Gold Wind Farm SSD 9679, and I object to the changed
recommendations of the Planning Department in their recommendations to the IPC.

I object to the lack of integrity and the apparent divisiveness of the proposed changes.
Specifically, the plan that has been accepted up until this point. We reluctantly follow
these set of rules put forward by the Planning Commission, because we live in a
democratic society that claims to be fair and transparent. To now change the rules to suit
one developer is simply undemocratic and unacceptable.

 

Berg Blomfield

‘Cheyeene’

Walcha

Sent from my iPhone




